
Prescription Ordering for Christmas 
 

Please note the last day we will be able to accept 

repeat medication requests and guarantee they 

will be processed before Christmas is: 

 Friday 13th December 

 

Please ensure if you require more medication for 

the Christmas period you inform the prescription 

team in writing by 4pm on 13th December. 

 

Many Thanks and Merry Christmas 

 

Cadbury Heath Healthcare 

 

The surgery will be closed on Wednesday 25th December, Thursday 

26th December, and Wednesday 1st January due to Christmas and 

New Year’s Day. 

 

The surgery will reopen as usual on Friday 27th December and 

Thursday 2nd January. 


